
Mid-term review of the 
Otago Southland Regional 
Land Transport Plan 	
2021-31 
Otago Regional Council and Environment 
Southland are seeking input on the mid-term 
review of the combined Otago Southland Regional 
Land Transport Plan. The plan outlines the 30-year 
vision, strategic objectives, and 10-year transport 
investment priorities to guide transport activities 
within these regions. It is prepared under the 	
Land Transport Management Act 2003. 

The road controlling and public transport 
authorities within both regions have revised their 
programme of activities for the years 2024-
2027. These activities are included in the plan 
to be considered for funding from the National 
Land Transport Fund. A copy of the plan can be 
inspected at: 

•	 Otago Regional Council’s office located on 	
Level 2, 144 Rattray Street, Dunedin. 

•	 Environment Southland’s office on the 		
corner of North Road and Price Street, 	
Waikiwi, Invercargill. 

•	 Public libraries in Southland and Otago.  

Submissions are invited from 8.30am Monday 12 
February 2024 until 4pm Friday 15 March 2024.

For more information and to make a submission 
go to www.orc.govt.nz or www.es.govt.
nz, or email rltp.submissions@orc.govt.nz or 	
consultation@es.govt.nz. 

Submissions can also be posted to RLTP 
Consultation, Otago Regional Council, Private 
Bag 1954, Dunedin 9054 or to RLTP Consultation, 
Environment Southland, Private Bag 90116, 
Invercargill 9840. 


